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Friday 16 July 2021 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  
 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank families for their commitment to Learning from 

Home this week.  
 

We will participate in learning in different ways over the coming weeks and there is no ‘right’ 

way to engage in Learning at Home. We understand that at times this can be difficult. We 

encourage you to be kind to yourselves and just do what you can, the best way you can. 

Below is a table with recommendations of workload. 
 

K- 2 2 ½ hours a day 
 

Plus some physical activity 
3 – 6 3 hours per day 

  

Our school will remain open for students and families who need it, although parents are 

encouraged to keep their children home if they can, to ensure family’s and school staff’s 

safety. There will be minimal supervision and our school will provide one unit of work for 

students, whether they are learning at home or at school. If your arrangements fluctuate 

between school and home, please ensure your child brings their Learning from Home packs 

with them each time they attend school. 
 

Learning from Home - Monday 19 July – Friday 30 July (Weeks 2 & 3) 
 

Due to the restrictions outlined by the Premier on Wednesday 14 July, Tuggerah PS will 

continue to provide Learning Plans so students can engage in Learning from Home. 

Teachers have been busily writing and organising 2 week plans for their classes.  
 

On Monday 19 July all students will be provided with their books, including textbooks and 

Learning from Home Packs that they will need to complete their Learning from Home over 

the next 2 weeks. We will continue to follow the normal drive through routine. (Please remain 

in your car and a staff member will come to you.)  

Each student’s books will be available for pick up at the following times:  

Monday 19 July    Years 3 – 6 between 9:15 – 10:15 (You are able to pick up younger sibling’s                      

books at this time) 

                                Kindergarten – Year 2 between 11:30 and 12:30 
 

Please note: Siblings books will go home with the eldest student. 
 

If your child attends school because you are an essential worker and they are unwell we 

will ask for them to be picked up from school. They are not able to return to school until they 

have a negative COVID-19 test result and are symptom free or they have isolated for 10 

days, when there is no medical certificate available. 
 

Thank you to all Tuggerah Public School staff for working together as a team to ensure all 

students have access to learning materials digitally and on paper. 

 

Sharlene Percival 

Principal  
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